
 

Public Hearing Notice 
Cameron County 

Emergency Services District No.1 
 
The Emergency Services District No. 1 is 
planning to hold a Public Hearing to allow public 
comment on the proposed FY 2019-2020 
budget.   
 
The Public Hearing is for all interested parties to 
provide comment to the Emergency Services 
District No. 1 Board on this issue. Persons 
needing any information should contact Belinda 
Aguilar by calling (956) 356-6606. 
 
Public Hearing Date ,Time, & Location: 
September 9, 2019 
1:30 
Emergency Services District   
2nd Floor 964 E Harrison Street 
Brownsville TX 78520 
 
 


